
             
 Bag2School Ireland 

 

          October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Following on from our previous successful collections, Bag2School are returning to Our Lady’s 

Grove on Thursday 14th November for another collection.  They will gladly accept any 

unwanted adult and children’s clothing, shoes (tied together), hats, belts, bags and teddies. 

(No duvets, pillows, curtains, bedding, towels or end of life clothing) 

Bags will be distributed to students this week.  As with previous collections there is no limit 

to the amount of bags that can be donated, in fact the more the merrier (black sacs are very 

welcome)! 

Bags can be dropped under the awning in front of the reception window during drop off and 

pick up times on Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th and at morning drop off on Thursday 14th 

November. 

All donations will be collected at 9am on Thursday 14th November. 

Thanking you in advance. 

Best Regards 

OLG Parent Association 

olgpamain@gmail.com 

 

 
 

mailto:olgpamain@gmail.com

